
Printed on: 28/01/2016 09:05:17

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Jack Herriot COMMNT2015/7030/P 27/01/2016  22:13:15 We have 3 windows that open out from our flat onto there property. If they are allow d to be flats there 

Windows should be frosted so they can not look through into our toilet. Noise in the summer will 

dramatically effect our flat from this development. There building has been noisy for the past few 

months. They leave lights on whilst building and will do when flat have been constructed that light up 

the inside of our flat.

Flat 9

Cotton house

 Ben Day COMMNT2015/7030/P 27/01/2016  18:07:42 I am concerned about the proposed works and the affects on the living conditions  of surrounding 

dwellings. Whilst the planning permission seeks approval of altering windows on the Front (South 

Eastern side of the building), no mention is made of the back where works to greatly enlarge the 

basement windows are already underway. Having contacted your planning office I was advised to take 

a picture of the work since it was not meant to be undertaken prior to approval from your department.

I am especially concerned that this problem has occurred so early on in the works and suggests that the 

developer has a flagrant disregard for the planning process. I believe the proposed works will 

detrimental to the quality of life of surrounding residents, who have already been affected by said 

works. I believe that the access road to 79 Fortess Rd inadequate to support the increased traffic flow 

that the intended building changes will bring.    Also, the build up of rubbish in the northern alley of the 

building is of particular concern as I believe it poses a fire risk and  since the gate that provides access 

is not fitted with an FB key any event of fire could be a serious endangerment. Furthermore I am 

concerned that the works proposed pose a real threat to the traffic flow and noise levels in our 

neighbourhood; in which they have already grown to threatening levels. I feel that the planning 

permission being sought is inconsiderate and has already been contravened. I am alarmed by the 

situation and hope to receive some assurance that my fears are unfounded.

Flat 2  The Cotton 

House
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